MEMO
Date: January 11,2013

To: Silvia Martins
Human Resources Manager

From: MariaRagazzo (', M’e

Re: PGS Americas, Inc. employees transferred to Petroleum Geo-Services, Inc.

On January 1, 2013, all employees who were employed by PGS Americas, Inc. were transferred
to its parent company Petroleum Geo-Services, Inc.

Please have a copy of this memo placed in all the employee files to record this change.
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